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Apr 2629 Year 7 Camp Congratulations Tahlia
May 2 Little Desert Athleticg Nhill As | am sure most of ourrsaol community are
May 4 DMSC VET Restaurant Night aware, ourstaff member, Tahlia Avery and her
May 9 Year 7 Vaccinations husband Ash, welcomed little Molly Rose into the
May 9 DMSC Cross Country world last week. We are thrilled for Tahls and her
May 1612 Naplan family and we look forward to meeting Mglhere at
May 11Year 7¢ 2017 InformatiorNight school very soon.
May 17 Little Desert Cross Coungritaniva
Jun 8 GAT Good Luck Anna
Jun 10 Curriculum Day No School Today is the last day we will have Mrs Anna Exell
Jun 13 QUEEN'S BirthdayNo School with us for this year. Anna will commence henfig
Jun 14 Senior hockey Dimboola all day Leave today and we wish shad Hamish all the best
Jun 15 Year 7 & 8 Football & Netball as they await the arrival of their son or daughter.
Jun 22 Careers Expo Year 10 & 11 Thiswill be another future student that we look
Jun 24End of Term 22.30pm Exit F2NBINR (G2 YSSGAYy3 Ay |

New timetable

Canteen 5dzS (2 adegdartu@ B8 ardé ranaing a new

timetable for the remainder of this semester. This
timetable has meant quite a few changes to when

Apr 27: Kerrie Clarke classes are running and who will be taking them.
Apr 28 _ Please ensure that your child is familiar with their
Apr 24" Sharon Reilly new timetable and thak you to the several staff
§ who are taking over classes for the remainder of the
May 2 term. There will be a new timetable for Semester
May 3° Two
May 4" Zoelee Harberger
May 5: ANZAC Commemorations at DMSC
May 6" Yolande Hutson On Friday afternoon, we hosted our annual school
. _ ANZAC service here at DMSC. School Capiain Z
May 9" Jenny Haebich Pilmore, spoke about the Battle of Fromelles and
May 10: fellow captain, Scott Polycarpou, spoke about the
May 11th Karen Hunter Battle of the Somme. Scott and Zoe were joined on
May 12h _ stage by Year 9 students, Danni Haebich and Teo
May 13" Kellie Laverty Haines. Danni shared a brief history of how

Dimboola Menerial Secondary College came to be
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and Teo read the ANZAC Ode. All students spoke
beautifully and all captured the essence of the
ANZAC commemorations with their informative and
solemn addresses.

Students and staff participated in a poppy laying
ceremonyand together we created a magnificent
WunnQ 6KAOK NBLINBaSyda
ANZAC service in 1916. The foundation for the 100
was created by Year 12 student, Tait McMartin and
the crocheted poppies which were attached were
made by our senior \AL students, ably assisted by a
great supporter of our school, Mrs Jan Ballard.
Proceeds from the sale of extra crocheted poppies
and from our ANZAC biscuits, raised $160 This
money has been donated to the local RSL

| was incredibly proud of how aif our students
conducted themselves durirthe service; they were
respectful and perfectly behaved throughout.
Yesterday morning, we hosted two ANZAC services,
a 6.00am Dawn Service, followedthye extended
march and service at 8.30am. A large crowd
attended the Dawn Service on what was a beautiful
Wimmera Autumn morning. Many people stayed to
enjoy breakfast at DMSC, before heading home, or
remaining for the second service.

A special thank you to Gordon Klinge, James Klinge,
Peter Gawith, Helen Polaclghn Pollack,

Julie Nooteboom, Marcy Britten and Sally Klinge for
their preparation of the breakfast. Thank you also to
Robynand Jasmin Richardson for helping to clean up
afterwards. The bread for our breakfast was kindly
donated by Jake Miller from olwcal bakery and
together with the RSL, we appreciate his support.
This year, representatives from the three Dimboola
schools marched together from the school gates.
They were joined by members of the local scout and
guide troops. Once again our Schoaptins
represented the school with pride, with both
speaking at the service and also laying a wreath on
behalf of all members of the DMSC school
community. Please see photos later in tHaéltop.
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Year 7 Camp

Today, our Year 7s head off on their annwahp to
Victor Harbor. The students were all incredibly
excited this morning and the week promises to be
one full of adventure and great shared experiences.
Year 7 Coordinator, Ms Marcy Britten, is leading the
camp and she will be assisted by Year 8 Coatdin
Mr Luke Werner and Education Support staff
member, Mrs Julie Nooteboom. A special thank you
to Julie who agreed to attend the camp only
yesterday, when another staff member was unable
to go. | look forward to hearing of their activities and
seeing sme photos on their return.

The Year 7sready to head offMontana Hutson
was still en route to school from Jeparit.

Visit from Emma Kealy and Shadow Education
Minister, Nick Wakeling

Last Thursday, we were visited by Member for
Lowan, Emm#&ealy and Shadow Minister for
Education, Nick Wakeling. Our School Captains Sco
and Zoe accompanied Ms Kealy, Mr Wakeling and
me on a tour of the school and we all drew attention
to our old and deteriorating buildings which are i
desperate need of a relild.

While we certainly appreciate the interest in our
school fromourloca¥ SY3 SNE ¢ 2 dzf Ry ¢
all schools received adequate funding, irrespective
of what political party is in power!

LGiQa b2d4Gd hl G2 .S !gleH
A few sniffs and sniffles ar¢éasting to emerge, with
several staff and students suffering from an autumn
cold! However, can | please encourage parents to
only keep their children at home if they are
genuinely il and notify the school of that iliness by
phone, or a note in the dianRemember, that a day
missed a fortnight equates to four weeks missed
over the school year. That amount of time out of
school is very difficult to catch up.

Mrs Anne Gawith
Principal
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DIMBOOLA HOCKEY CLUB

DIMBOOLA HOCKEY CLUB |

GENERAL MEETING |
THURSDAY Z8APRIL 2016 :
7:30pmat the Health & Fitness Centre. |

Any inquiries to |
e J

Donna Krelle; Secretary 0421 112 086
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Lunchtime Initiative

E 10,000 steps a day — the recommended daily exercise.

Would you like to go for a walk each day to help maintain a healthy body?
Walk the Walk

Join in ‘Walk the Walk’ twice a week. Explore the local area at lunchtime.

Starting Term 2 See Mrs Kuhnell

National Youth Week
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The Colour Run will be held during

lunchtime, and the Amazing Race is to

be run arcound the end of the colour run
to the end of school.

un - 1:1Spm to 1:5S0pm
nazing Ra - 2:=:15 to 3:=28

The art of being happy lies in the
power of extracting happiness from
e common things.

A

(please pass it on)
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Parent Sign Up to Edmodo Guide

S,

The school encourages all parents to sign up to an Edmodo acigmimg up for an Edmodo Parent
Accountis agratwayto stayuptodateabgqub ur chi |l dés cl assromsm ac
grades, and school even®nce you create a Parent Acnit, there is nevex need to create a new
accountYou will use the same account year after year. As ghild joins new classes/groupsur
account will be updated toftect these change€ontact the school if you need any assistance.

How to Sign up as a Parent 3. Go tohttp://dmsc.edmodo.comon a web

1. Obtain the unique &ligit Parent Code from your beWSG[- o A
OKAf RQa | 002dzyli 0b23G8SY ®KABAQE YRS GKSY dhint® NBY
chlRQ& DNRdzLJ / 2RSS0 ® required information.

2. Each child has a different Parent Code. Find your
OKAf RQa dzyAljdzS t I NByd / 2ARESMuliiple ChildrénhioSoug®ne a Y
- Have your child log into his/her Student Account  Parent Account

and scroll down on the homepage. The Parent 1. Log into your existing Parent Account at
Code is located at the bottom of the left panel. Htttp://dmsc.edmodo.com
2./t A01 4! RR | {GdzRSy (¢
L lrean 3. Enter the unique Parent Code for yaadditional
child.

What Can You See on Your Parent Account?

Visit this link for detailed information abouthat
you will see on your account:
http://tiny.cc/parentview

Show All

Give this code 1o your parents so Center, go tesupport.edmodo.corandOf A O1 &

Hl Information Technology 3

:::e(::s:? create an Edmodo t I N\B y- lj é 7\ y. l:l K S f S -'F [_'j LJI y.
Video Tutorial:

To watch a Parent Account tutorial, enter this
addressn your browser:
o L _ http://tiny.cc/parent-video L
ST USNYFUAGSEesE e2dzNJ OKAEf RQA USlEOKSNI OFy LINRPOJARS
GAGK @2dzNJ dzyAljdzS t+FNByd /2RS® 91 OK LI NByiQa O2RS
unique.
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http://dmsc.edmodo.com/
http://dmsc.edmodo.com/
http://dmsc.edmodo.com/
http://tiny.cc/parentview
file:///D:/Users/02279381/Documents/Edmodo/support.edmodo.com
http://tiny.cc/parent-video

Competition
<P online

The Big Science Competition is a great way to challenge students from years 7 to 12, and track their perform
aganst state or national averages.

Questions test critical thinking and problem solving skills, not just factual recall. Questions are selifi@, real
contemporary contexts, making them relatable (and interesting). Last year questions covered faecal matte
transplants, garbage gyers, life on Mars, 3D printing, control of feral cats, carbon capture, space junk and
predicting earthquakes, just to name a few.

The competition takes 50 minutes and has 30 multiple choice questions linked to Australian Curriculum
The competitions cost $3. The remainder of the entry fee is paid by the Science Faculty.

Competition date: 18 -25" May.

Different classes will be held at different times. Please see your Science teacher for more details.

If you are interested please see your Science teacher.

Money must be paid to your Science teacher by TUESDAWMAY.

Donation of wool for an art project

Ms Moar is looking for left over balls of wool from
knitting/crocheting projects as donations to the art room.
For the next couple of weeks, Yearaée using them to

ance

ONBIF S aodzaK (2eaé¢ AYyaLANBR 5S5a8$s
the Central and Western deserts of Australia. Donations of
wool can be left at therbnt office with a note.
Thank you
Ms DebMoar
firiririrririrrirririrrirriirriiriiriirirririrrirrrirrirnrirni
VCAL Project Request
I— !}‘ One VCAL Project is to raise money for charity. Any donations of old bed
| sheets; linen and other cotton fabric can be used.

The linen will be cut up and sold as rags.

All donations will be gratefully received.

Please leave donations at the front office.

Brodey Johns (VCAL)
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
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One of the best ways to protect your children is to make sure thewaha¥¢heir vaccinations.

On Monday May 9 Year 7 will be given their next round of vaccinations. Cards have already been
signed for these.

If you have any questions relatexvacchnes, please contact Mrs Thomas or the Year 7

Coordinator Miss Britten.




NAPLAN Years 7 and 9

In May all students in Years 7 and 9 will be sitting the NAPLAN fmtsnts can choose to withdraw
their child/ren from participating in the tests.If you do not want your child to sit the following tests
@2dz Ydzad oNAYy3I | pdieShuisday theS diNidayO Kou fvilktbea hakkeltd sigian
official form that must be returned to the school.

Language Conventions (fMay): Studens identify and correct spelling errors and answer questions
on aspects of grammar and punctuation.

Writing (10" May): Students write a text in response to a given stimulus. They
are assessed on the quality and organisation of ideas, structuring of
sentences and use of correct spelling and punctuation.

Reading (11 May): Students read a number of short texts and answer
guestions to show understanding of the texts.

Numeracy (calculator)1® May: Students solve problems across Number; Algebra, funetishpattern;
Measurement, chance and data; and Space.

Numeracy (norcalculator) 13' May: Students solve problems across Number; Algebra, function and
pattern; Measurement, chance and data; and Space.

Please show your note to Mrs Pyers or to Mrs Allan.

A lketter will be sent home shortly with more information about NAPLAN.

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX XXX

Visit from Emma Kealy and Shadow Education Minister, Nick Wakeling

Emma Kealy, Anne Gawith, Nick Wakelin Emma Kealtalking with Cat Clarke and
Zoe Pilmore and Scott Polycarpou. students during the morning Breakfast Club.
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ANZAC Day School Service




